Application for CFP Hunger Relief Program funding - 2024 
When they had finished breakfast, Jesus said to Simon Peter, “Simon son of John, do you love me more than these?” He said to him “Yes, Lord; you know that I love you.”  Jesus said to him, “Feed my lambs.”  John 21:15
The PATH (Presbyterians Answer To Hunger) sub-committee of Central Florida Presbytery’s Mission Development Committee desires to provide small grants to Faith Communities/Churches within the Presbytery who respond to Jesus’s call by developing hunger relief programs to answer the specific hunger needs of persons in their local community.  Please complete this questionnaire if you would like to be considered for a small grant. For your convenience this application can be found on CFP’s website as well.  
Faith Community or Church Name _____________________________________County___________________
Contact Person’s Name__________________________Email_____________________Telephone___________
1. Briefly describe your hunger relief program/project for which you are requesting this grant.


        2.     Do you feel this ministry is successfully addressing/meeting the needs?  What more would you like to do?

         3.    How do you fund this program?
         4.    If you receive this grant, how will it help you further meet your goals?

         5.    What other organizations and faith groups do you partner with?
  6.   How do you convey the gospel message with your Hunger Relief Program?

  7.    Have any relationships been developed with individuals and recipients of your program? 
          Please describe.

   8.   Have you received funds for this program from CFP in the past? _____When? ______How Much? ______
   9.   Approximately, how large is your congregation? _____________________________
   10. Would you describe your area as rural, suburban, city? ________________________
   11.   What food banks or other food resources do you use?________________________
   12.   Does your congregation support the 5¢ per Meal program and send the collections to the Presbytery?

By signing this application, you agree to send a report and pictures, if available, to the PATH Chairperson or the HAA (Barbara Sayles) no later than November 1, 2024.  If you received a grant for 2023, you will need to submit a grant report for 2023 funding before November 1, 2023 in order to be considered for 2024 funding.

Prepared by _______________________________________________Date ___________________________
Application must be received by Nov 1, 2023 to be considered for funding during 2024.  Please email the application to Ken Lasseter, Chair of the PATH Committee, lasseterken@gmail.com.  Telephone 407-810-9123 for any questions.  You can also contact Barbara Sayles, HAA,  bsayles@cfpresbytery.org. or 321-544-6497 with any questions.

